
From: Sherrie Powell <spowelln2 >  
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2019 2:11 AM 
To: ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR) <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov> 
Subject: ASCAP and BMI decrees 

Please don’t make any changes that will limit Small town and upcoming performers ability to perform 
and make a living.  The industry should not be controlled by two entities.  As it is they have too much 
control over what is on the radio.  Much of what is played is what they want to promote and is similar to 
payola.  This is wrong.  Please don’t give them more power in the industry.     

Respectfully, 
Sherrie L. Powell 
South Beach, Oregon   97366 
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